

École Camrose Composite High School

6205-48 Avenue, Camrose, Alberta T4V 0K4 Telephone 780-672-4416 Fax 780-672-6351

September 11, 2025

Dear Parents and Students:

This letter is intended to provide you with information regarding the Grade 12 Farewell Exercises which are scheduled for **Friday**, **May 22**, **2026**. The event will be at the Encana Arena.

The Grade 12 Farewell events are as follows:

Time	Activity	Location
Thursday, May 21, 2026		
4:00 PM	Mandatory Rehearsal (ALL GRADE 12s)	Encana Arena
Friday, May 22, 2026		
7:00 AM	Staff-hosted breakfast (ALL GRADE 12s)	Student Commons
2:00 PM	Group Picture (ALL GRADE 12s) *will be done in two groups*	School Library
3:45 PM	Grade 12s arrive at the Encana	Encana Arena
4:00 PM	Encana Doors Open	
4:30 PM	Processional	Encana Arena
4:45 PM	Exercises (estimated completion time: 7:00pm)	Encana Arena

As there are several graduations in the area on this date, we recommend booking appointments early.

The **fees** for the events are as follows:

a) Standard fee for all participating grads is \$120 and can be paid starting Monday, May 4, 2026. To confirm participation, we ask that this fee be paid by Monday, May 11, 2026. (For planning purposes, we need to know if you will be participating or not.) This fee includes a variety of expenses such as decorations, graduation cap, commemorative ÉCCHS folder for certificates and diploma, Encana rental, sound system crew and rental, live streaming, video screens, photographer and decor. The standard fee must be paid before you can purchase guest invitations.



École Camrose Composite High School

6205-48 Avenue, Camrose, Alberta T4V 0K4 Telephone 780-672-4416 Fax 780-672-6351

b) Guest invitations for the ceremony are on sale from May 4-May 11, 2026 at \$8 each. Grade 12 participants do not require an invitation. All other guests, including children, require a ticket. There is a limit of 5 invitations that you may purchase. Please finalize your guest list before purchasing tickets as we are unable to issue refunds.

*On May 12, 2026 any remaining tickets will be sold. Details of how to purchase extra tickets will be announced closer to the date.

IMPORTANT NOTES:

- 1. Grad photos will be run through the school, with dates set for early spring. Stay tuned on exact dates and how to sign up after the new year.
- 2. We have booked a professional photographer for the ceremony at the Encana. In the weeks following the ceremony, digital copies of the photos from the ceremony will be made accessible to students. The school-sponsored portion of the celebration ends with the ceremony.
- 3. The school is not involved in any way with the Prom Dance and Dry/Safe Grad events. These are typically organized and chaperoned by parents.